Summer Email 1: Introduction

To be sent as soon as the peer managers let you know it’s time (approx. June 12)
Dear (advisee name),
Welcome to Penn!
My name is (your name) and I’ll be your peer advisor through the summer and throughout the fall semester. I’m from (home town). I’m a  (list your year) in the College of Arts & Sciences majoring in (your major).
I’m in (list some activities) and love (briefly mention some things you love about the College).
I’m really happy to work with you over the summer and looking forward meeting you in person and helping you get acclimated to Penn when you come to campus for New Student Orientation (NSO).
In the meantime, there are a couple of things you should be doing right now to get ready for the fall:
Start the Compass course.  Compass will walk you through all the information you need to know this summer to begin making your academic plan at Penn, including your fall course schedule.   
You should complete all of Compass up to and including the Advising Questionnaire before scheduling an appointment with your pre-major advisor.  The questionnaire will help your advisor get to know you a little before your advising conversation.
After meeting, your pre-major advisor will remove your registration hold so that you can request courses for the fall. 
You’ll be shocked at how quickly the summer flies by, so if you have any questions about what’s listed above, or if you want to ask me any questions about what Penn is like, I’m really happy to hear from you.
Here’s my contact information during the summer. (Email, Cell, other communications you may want to set up)
Please don’t hesitate to get in touch, especially if you need a quick response. I’m here for you!!
I look forward to hearing from you this summer and meeting you in person during NSO.
Your Peer Advisor,
(Your name)
